
 

Notice: Election of Computer Club Officers and Directors, and Bylaws 
Revision 
 
Online voting will take place December 4 - 11. You must use the 
RESIDENT LOGIN at sctexas.org, navigate to Clubs & Neighborhoods, 
then CHARTERED CLUBS, and then the Computer Club, where you will 
find the red NOTICE banner at the top of the home page. By clicking on the 
Notice of Voting link, you will be able to read voting instructions, and then 
follow the link to the voting process. (Please note that voting will not be 
enabled until the 4th.) 
 
As always, it is very important that you participate in your club's election of 
Board members, and decisions regarding the Bylaws. Please take a few 
minutes to exercise your right to say how the Club operates. 
 


